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Carrier Notification 
SN91084282 
 
Date:  November 1, 2004 
 
To:   Competitive Local Exchange Carriers (CLEC) 
 

Subject:  CLECs – (Billing/OSS) – Revision to Carrier Notification SN91084260 - Billing 
Initiative for Cancelled Sup 01 Local Service Requests (LSR) and Reconciliation 
Billing for Cancelled Sup 01 LSRs  

 
This is to advise that Carrier Notification SN91084260, originally posted on October 14, 2004, has 
been revised to advise CLECs that BellSouth plans to reconcile Operations Support Systems (OSS) 
billing that was not previously billed for cancelled Sup 01 LSRs. 
 
Please refer to the revised letter for details. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
ORIGINAL SIGNED BY JERRY HENDRIX 
 
Jerry Hendrix – Assistant Vice President 
BellSouth Interconnection Services 
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